Coin Collection Programme: Update of
Coin Cart service

The following is issued on behalf of the Hong Kong Monetary Authority:

The service of Coin Cart No.2 at lay-by on Tuen Shun Street, Tuen Mun
(outside tmtplaza, near Taxi Stand) originally scheduled between February 19
and February 25 will be revised due to the recent traffic conditions of the
nearby roadways. The Coin Cart will instead provide service at lay-by on Tuen
Lung Street, Tuen Mun (outside K-Point) during February 22 to February 25
(service hours until noon on February 24 (Saturday)).

The service of Coin Cart No.l at lay-by opposite to Yuen Long Leisure
and Cultural Building, Yuen Long (near the entrance of Ma Tin Tsuen) between
February 19 and February 25 (except February 21 (Wednesday)) will remain
unchanged.

Members of the public are advised to visit the Hong Kong Monetary
Authority website (Link) or social media channels for the latest information

of Coin Cart services.
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